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Comments: The U.S. Forest Service must stick to its original agreement and policy-- cabins do not belong in
designated Wilderness Areas. The proposed policy to, in effect, indefinitely extend the tenure of these structures
violates the spirit and letter of the Wilderness Act, and sets the wrong precedent.

The lands in question belong to _all_ Americans, not just those who have constructed developments in the area
and benefited from a temporary waiver arrangement. These developments were fully covered under the original
intent of ANILCA.: They must be phased out and the Forest Service's original and existing policy must remain
unchanged.



